
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
In the Matter of a Workshop Docket to  ) 
Explore the Ratemaking Process. ) Case No. AW-2019-0127  
  

REQUEST FOR COMMENTS CONCERNING 
STAFF’S PROPOSED RULE AND THE RATEMAKING PROCESS 

 
COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission, by and 

through counsel, and hereby solicits written comments concerning its proposed rule 

filed previously herein and concerning the ratemaking process in general.  Comments 

should be filed by January 15, 2019, at which time Staff will determine the next steps in 

this workshop.   

WHEREFORE, Staff prays that the Commission will serve this pleading upon all 

electric, gas, and steam utilities, as well as to Missouri-American Water Company; and 

grant such other and further relief as is just in the circumstances. 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
/s/ Kevin A. Thompson 
Kevin A. Thompson 
Missouri Bar Number 36288 
Chief Staff Counsel 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65102 
573-751-6514 (Voice) 
573-526-6969 (Fax) 
kevin.thompson@psc.mo.gov 
 
Attorney for Staff of the 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

I certify that the foregoing and all attachments were served electronically 
pursuant to the Service List maintained by the Commission’s Data Center for this case 
on this 29th day of November, 2018.   

 
/s/ Kevin A. Thompson 


